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From: William Nojay <nojayw@assembly.state.ny.us>
Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 6:51 PM
To: elena@judgewatch.org
Subject: Re: Thank you, Assemblyman Steck! Follow-up to your March 23, 2016 testimony

before the Commission on Legislative, Judicial & Executive Compensation

Thank you for e-mailing my office. | appreciate you taking the time to share your thoughts and opinions with me about
pending legislation, budget matters, or other issues of importance to you.

Each day, especially from January through June during legislative session, | receive hundreds of e-mail messages. Please
know that | see each e-mail received and that | take your viewpoint into consideration before arriving at a decision and
voting on issues.

If you are a resident of my Assembly District and your e-mail relates to a problem or concern you are having with a state
agency or another matter with which you are seeking my assistance, please know that your issue will be reviewed and |
or a staff member will respond to you. It is important that you include your name, mailing address and phone number
on your e-mail. If you did not do so, please resend your e-mail with this information.

Thank you again for contacting my office regarding this issue. As always, please do not hesitate to contact me in the
future whenever | can be of assistance.

Sincerely,
Assemblyman Bill Nojay
133rd NYS Assembly District
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